
Brylach • Walkers Crescent • Lhanbryde • Morayshire • IV30 
8PB 

 
telephone 01343 843822 • mobile 077 9311 2431 

 
 
 
 
 
Gordon Holland 
Transport Manager 
Roads Department 
The Moray Council 
High Street 
Elgin 
IV30 1BX 
 
 
18th May 2009   
 
Dear Mr Holland 
 
REF  Outline Planning Application, Walkers Crescent 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the letter sent to Mr M Booth detailing our 
objections to the above mentioned planning application. 
 
From our previous correspondence you are aware that I have had 
concerns for some time about road safety on Walkers Crescent and this 
new planning application for two more houses to have access down our 
narrow drive and public walkway give even further cause for concern.  
 
I do hope these concerns can be given full consideration when this 
planning application is discussed, and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Moira Gillespie 
 
 



cc  Douglas Ross, Councillor, Moray Council 
 Mr Booth, Development Control, Moray Council 
   


